
August 2023 

Dear All 

Thank you so much for your generous retirement gift.  I’m very much looking forward to purchasing a 

piece of art for my newly revamped living room. 

It’s hard to believe I have worked and played with Primary 1 children in Andrews since 1995, making 

costumes for school shows and running the ECO club.  It has been both a joy and pleasure to do all of 

it. I have such a lot of great memories to keep me smiling in my dotage.  

I will miss the wonderful children and staff at Andrews but this is the right time for me to start new 

things and explore new horizons. 

Wishing you all the best for the future. 

Keep” Building a Legacy” 

Carol Moorhead 

 

 


